
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

May 6, 2015 

 

TO:  Members of MVSEC Executive Advisory Board 

 

FROM: Carla Cumblad, Executive Director 

 

RE:  Fit For Kids Grant Award 

 

 

The Kane County Health Department has awarded MVSEC a grant of $4,612 to fund the 

Improving Physical Fitness and Social Skills through Play Project.  The grant will allow 

us to purchase additional playground equipment and measure the effects of pro-social 

play on the attitudes and behaviors of students in the New Directions Program at the 

Mades-Johnstone Center.   


